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MEMORANDUM 

To: Paula Steele 

 Common Sense Initiative 

 

CC: Carrie Kuruc, Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office 

 

From: Aaron Johnston, Division Counsel 

 Division of Industrial Compliance 

 

Date: October 23, 2019 

 

Subject: Agency Response Memorandum – Boiler Inspection Rules (OAC1301:3-5-01 

through 1301:3-5-07; 1301:3-5-09 and 1301:3-5-10 

 

  

 

The Division of Industrial Compliance (DIC) has reviewed the response from the CSI Office regarding 

proposed rules, Boiler Inspection Rules (OAC 1301:3-5-01 through 1301:3-5-07; 1301:3-5-09 and 

1301:3-5-10.  The CSI Office provided no recommendations regarding these proposed rules and 

concluded that DIC should proceed with formal filing with JCARR.  DIC is filing the proposed rule 

accordingly. 
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